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11th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 On Friday 15th March we will be celebrating Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day. 

  

What is Red Nose Day? 

• Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief that takes places every two years. 
• Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world free from poverty. 
• Last Red Nose Day, schools and nurseries across the UK raised over £5 million to help vulnerable 

people here and in the world’s poorest communities. 

To help support this cause, we are encouraging children to wear anything red on Friday 15th March. If you 
would like to make a £1 donation, please send it in with your child. Pupils will learn more about Comic 
Relief during that week and the impact of our fundraising. We look forward to bringing the school 
together, to raise money and make a difference to people’s lives. 

There will also be a cake sale after school on Friday 15th March, this will be in front of the school. We will 
be asking for cake donations either bought or homemade. These can be brought in the morning of Friday 
15th March. 

 Thank you for your support 

 Yours Sincerely 

  

Mrs. L Hackett  

Headteacher 
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